
 

 

 

 
 
 
September 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Members and Friends of Urban Grace Church: 
 
As the Co-Chairs for our capital campaign at Urban Grace this fall, we are pleased to announce the beginning 
of our Building Together Campaign.   
 
This effort will help us better serve our congregation and community by upgrading our plumbing and hot water 
access in our facilities; creating an additional ADA bathroom on our first floor; repairing our roof; and making 
improvements to our security, sanctuary, kitchen and building infrastructure. 
 
Completing these key projects will allow Urban Grace Church to continue – and enhance – the powerful ways 
in which we serve one another, and our community in welcome, hospitality, worship, formation, and mission. 
By challenging ourselves to be successful in this campaign, we will be able to strengthen our facilities for 
service today and into the future.  Imagine what we can do together! 
 
Urban Grace has engaged Marc Rieke from The Enrichment Group, professional consultants, to guide us in 
our work.  Marc has provided tremendous help to more than 80 congregational campaigns, and brings the 
experience, expertise and effectiveness to lead us to the successful conclusion of our campaign.   
 
Our campaign will focus on spiritual development to encourage Christian growth and commitment.  The 
process will provide many opportunities for you to become involved through storytelling, prayer, informational 
meetings, and other activities.  We need your help to be successful.  Please give prayerful consideration to 
helping if you are contacted by a member of the campaign team. 
 
In the next few months you will be receiving some special publications which will give you the full details of our 
Building Together Campaign.  Please watch for these as well as announcements in worship. 
 
This is an exciting time to be a part of the Urban Grace family.  We are moving forward toward a future with 
great possibilities to grow in Christ and to share God’s love with others.  Please join us and our campaign team 
in this effort.  We look forward to working in partnership with you. 
 
In Christ, 
        

      
George Kovats     Willie Stewart 
Campaign Co-Chair     Campaign Co-Chair 

 


